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July 17, 2023 

 

 

Dear Babylon School District Community: 

 

It has been a pleasure to work closely with so many wonderful students, staff members and 

families as Principal of the Grade School this year.  I am honored and excited for the opportunity 

to support all members of our school district community in my new role as Assistant 

Superintendent for Curriculum and Instruction.   

 

I have committed the past twenty-five years of my professional life to public education, and for 

the past eighteen years, I have loved serving as a school administrator.  As a principal in 

Babylon, I have found myself energized by the incredible potential that I see in our district. I am 

consistently impressed by our motivated and engaged students, our skilled and compassionate 

educators, and our generous and supportive families.  With this strong foundation in place, I am 

eager to collaborate with all of you as we advance together. 

 

When I am not in Babylon, I love spending time with my wife Lori and our three children Giana, 

Joseph and Natalia.  Every day, my family inspires me and reminds me why the work we do in 

our schools is so important.  We are honored that you entrust your children into our care each 

day, and we take this responsibility seriously.  

 

As we continue to build trusting relationships and enhance communication, please know that I 

am here to listen, learn and support the diverse priorities of our school community members. I 

am committed to serving our students and families, supporting our teachers and staff members, 

and helping to make our proud school district even more successful! 

 

On August 9, 2023, Ms. Manza, Superintendent of Schools, and I will host a “Meet and Greet” at 

10:00 a.m.in the Babylon Jr. Sr. High School library. We hope to see you there and look forward 

to working with all of you in the coming year. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jeff Haubrich  
Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum and Instruction 

Babylon School District 

631-893-7925 

jhaubrich@babylonufsd.com 


